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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 - Post 18 Options Evening  
 
We will be holding a Post 18 Options Evening for Year 12 students and their parents/carers on 
Tuesday 25 February from 18.15 - 19.30 in the Chapel.  
 
There will be a presentation from our Careers Adviser, Chloe Lewis, providing guidance on vocational 
courses, degree apprenticeships, careers and work experience. You will then hear from the University 
of Birmingham who will give an overview of the UCAS process, as well as information and advice on 
student loans, grants and bursaries. To conclude, I will provide you with information regarding the 
support provided within school with these next steps along with key dates. 
 
We pride ourselves on offering students and parents appropriate information, advice and guidance, 
and strongly recommend that you attend this important event with your child.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
Mr D Church 
Head of Year 12  

 


